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Announcement of Submission of Request to the Hellenic Capital Market 

Commission for the Delisting of all shares of the company "Metlen Energy 

& Metals S.A." from the Athens Stock Exchange 

METLEN Energy & Metals Α.Ε. (the “Company”) announces to the investing public 

that on 02.09.2025, Tuesday at 10:00 a.m., an Extraordinary Voluntary General 

Meeting of the Company's sole shareholder, namely the company "Metlen Energy & 

Metals PLC," was held and decided to submit a request to the Hellenic Capital Market 

Commission for the delisting of all common registered shares issued by the Company 

from the Athens Stock Exchange, in accordance with Article 17, paragraph 5 of Law 

3371/2005, as amended, which was the sole item on the agenda. 

At the same time, the necessary authorizations were granted for the implementation 

of the above decision and the submission of the relevant delisting request. 

Following the above decision, the delisting request was submitted to the Hellenic 

Capital Market Commission on 03.09.2025. 

 


